
 

President: Mollie Anderson  
1. Welcome 
2. New staff 
3. Vision and hearing screening - February 4 and 5 
4. Parent teacher conferences - February 12 and 13 

 
Vice President: Natalie Lucero  

1. School photography update 
2. Parent/teacher conference sign-up priority 
3. Summer volunteer appreciation - Pirate’s Cove  

 
Secretary: Sara Hope and Taryn Peine  

1. Vote log review 
2. Current PTO positions 

 
Treasurer: Lisa Watanabe  

1. Treasurer’s report 
 
Fundraising Coordinator: Julia Porterfield 

1. Fundraising update 
 
Room Parent Coordinators: Amanda Trenck & Emily Tenhundfeld  

1. Valentine’s Day parties  
2. Mid-year email went out Saturday  
3. Team-building event soon, look for more information  

 
Social Coordinator: Rachel Molieri 

1. Ben Franklin’s Birthday 
2. Sweetheart Ball 

 
 

 
Next PTO Meeting 

February 20, 2019 at 6:30 pm in the Science Lab 


